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Carrie Li <carrie_li668@hotmail.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 3:52 AM
secreta ry < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

regarding: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Secretary of CFTC,

As a retail trader in the Forex market I would like to write to you to express my against towards this
regulation of RIN 3038-AC61. I believe we the traders should have our own rights to choose the best
investment options. Regulation as RIN 3038-AC61 would certainly eliminate our basic rights.

Thank you so much for your time.

Qi Hua Li
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